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Control of Communicable Diseases Manual
2004

each disease section includes disease name description of the clinical
features of the disease infectious agent occurrence disease reservoir
mode of transmission incubation period period of communicability
susceptibility and resistance and methods of control

Harrisons Manual of Medicine, 18th Edition
2012-09-21

the authority of harrison s in a concise carry anywhere text drawn from
the eighteenth edition of harrison s principles of internal medicine
this handy reference covers key aspects of the diagnosis clinical
manifestations and treatment of the major diseases that are likely to be
encountered in medical practice presented in full color and completely
updated to reflect all the major advances and clinical developments
harrison s manual of medicine 18e offers high yield coverage of etiology
and epidemiology clinically relevant pathophysiology signs symptoms
differential diagnosis physical and laboratory findings therapeutics
practice guidelines utilizing an effective mix of succinct text bullet
points algorithms and tables harrison s manual of medicine 18e covers
every area of clinical medicine as only harrison s can

Control of Communicable Diseases Manual
2004

communicable diseases continue to present a challenge to the
professionals who track and contain them these diseases are a leading
cause of morbidity and mortality around the world this new version of
control of communicable diseases manual the 18th revision of the
favourite of the health community is available to address concerns about
communicable diseases

Control of Communicable Diseases Manual
2004-01-01

the manual addresses concerns about the impact of communicable diseases
it includes identification infectious agent occurrence mode of
transmission incubation period susceptibility and resistance and methods
of control that are not limited to but include prevention and epidemic
control measures

Harrison's Manual of Medicine
2013

similar to the prior seven editions this new edition of the manual drawn
from the 18th edition of hpim presents the key features of the diagnosis
clinical manifestations and treatment of the major diseases that are
likely to be encountered on a medical service proporcionado por la
editorial
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Introduction to Public Health for Chiropractors
2010-10-25

public health is of concern to practicing chiropractors as well as
chiropractic students the vast majority of chiropractors utilize public
health concepts every day as an integral part of patient care for
instance they give advice on risk factors that should be avoided and
protective factors to be added by their patients to enhance healing and
prevent illness pubic health is also part of the curriculum at all
chiropractic colleges and is tested by the national board no public
health textbooks are available that are specifically designed for the
chiropractor consequently college instructors are forced to make do with
class notes and generic texts that do not address the specific issues
relevant to chiropractic this book will not only be of interest to
chiropractic students but also practicing chiropractors because it will
provide information they can utilize to provide better care by
positively intervening with their patients and their communities
regarding public health matters

Outbreak Investigation, Prevention, and Control
in Health Care Settings: Critical Issues in
Patient Safety
2009-02-10

in today s era we are forced to realize that outbreaks can occur at any
moment from anthrax to the avian flu potential outbreaks can spread
rapidly through air water and other means hospital personnel are now
being trained to understand and monitor outbreaks in health care
facilities professionals both in the private health care sector and the
public health system now need to recognize investigate control and
prevent these outbreaks outbreak investigation prevention and control in
health care settings is a timely resource for health care professionals
inside and outside of the hospital covering topics such as epidemiology
surveillance programs in hospital settings organisms and diseases
associated with outbreaks ambulatory care acute care long term care
pseudo outbreaks investigation control the second edition has been
completely updated with current information tables statistics and
suggested readings

The New Public Health
2009

linking classical public health and intervention with evolving
healthcare strategies and policies for the 21st century the new public
health provides a broad perspective on current issues the kinds of
solutions expectations needed in the future

Introduction to Global Health
2009-10-07

new edition available 4 1 2013 with a unique emphasis on possible
solutions to world health problems this book addresses all the key
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issues of global health at a level basic enough that students from a
variety of majors can understand the material it will give the reader an
understanding of biological and social aspects of major global health
issues especially in the areas of infectious disease nutrition and
environmental health a knowledge of population groups that are at
increased risk of poor health and familiarity with policies and programs
designed to reduce health inequalities a familiarity with global health
vocabulary the basic methods used to assess global health and the tools
to locate and understand additional global health information the author
has included over 170 tables and figures to illustrate important
concepts as well as a supplemental chapter on how to read journal
articles the text is also accompanied by downloadable instructor
resources including powerpoint slides a testbank and an instructor s
manual with suggested discussion questions and sample syllabi

Outbreak Investigation, Prevention, and Control
in Health Care Settings: Critical Issues for
Patient Safety, Second Edition
2010

a concise easy to understand introduction to the fundamentals
pathophysiology for the health professions 4th edition helps you learn
to identify disease processes and disorders authors barbara gould and
ruthanna dyer continue the tradition of a text known for its readability
and vivid full color illustrations updated with the latest research and
clinical advances unique challenge think about and emergency treatment
features help in applying the material to real life situations no matter
which area in the healthcare field you may enter this book provides
essential preparation for conditions encountered in clinical practice
concise and readable approach includes the information students need
without overwhelming them even if they have a limited scientific
background unique challenge feature asks what can go wrong with this
structure or system as a way to help students facilitate progress by
using previously learned knowledge unique think about boxes help with
self evaluation test preparation and review unique emergency treatment
boxes list basic emergency measures these can be modified to fit
specific professions established protocols or practice settings research
boxes discuss new developments problem areas of pathophysiology and
complications associated with research warning signs boxes summarize
conditions that may develop in patients diagnostic tests and treatments
are included for each of the major disorders case studies in each
chapter provide a basis for discussion or can be used as an assignment
study questions offer a self assessment on the material in each chapter
ready references in the appendix provide a quick lookup for anatomic
terms conversion tables abbreviations and acronyms diagnostic studies
and tests and more a companion evolve website includes web links
learning activities content updates and more new content on the causes
and trends related to disease new drugs technology and treatment
coverage of obesity and its complications including an in depth
discussion of metabolic syndrome multiple disorder syndromes in the aged
client dna genetics and the human genome project with current research
on protein pathways in health proteomics and the implications for drug
treatment and disease causation coverage of autism updated content on
the h1n1 virus and communicable diseases hiv cancer causation and
immunology and substance abuse to reflect common practices in the use of
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illicit street drugs as well as abuse of prescription medications case
studies revised to emphasize chronic diseases prevention and acute care
and to apply to a wider range of health professions appendices
reorganized for improved reference and lookup

Pathophysiology for the Health Professions - E-
Book
2014-04-11

with an increase in visits to remote and dangerous locations around the
world the number of serious and fatal injuries and illnesses associated
with these expeditions has markedly increased thus so has the need for
medical personnel trained specifically to handle the health risks that
are faced when far removed from professional care resources expedition
and wilderness medicine covers everything a prospective field physician
or medical consultant needs to prepare for when beginning an expedition
divided into three parts expedition planning expeditions in unique
environments and illness and injuries on expeditions this unique book
covers everything that the expedition physician needs to know book
jacket

Expedition and Wilderness Medicine
2008-11-03

in this second edition of infectious diseases and arthropods jerome
goddard summarizes the latest thinking about the biological
entomological and clinical aspects of the major vector borne diseases
around the world his book covers mosquito tick and flea borne diseases
and a variety of other miscellaneous vector borne diseases including
chagas disease african sleeping sickness onchocerciasis scrub typhus and
louse borne infections the author provides for each disease a
description of the vector involved notes on its biology and ecology
distribution maps and general clinical guidelines for treatment and
control among the diseases fully discussed are malaria dengue and yellow
fevers lymphatic filariasis spotted fevers ehrlichiosis lyme disease
tularemia and plague other arthropod caused or related problems such as
myiasis imaginary insect or mite infestations and arthropod stings and
bites are also treated at a time when vector borne diseases are
spreading ever more widely infectious diseases and arthropods provides
physicians infectious disease specialists medical entomologists and
public health officials with an up to date readily accessible gold
standard reference source

Emerging Infectious Diseases
2014

infectious disease management in animal shelters is a comprehensive
guide to preventing managing and treating disease outbreaks in shelters
emphasizing strategies for the prevention of illness and mitigation of
disease this book provides detailed practical information regarding
fundamental principles of disease control and specific management of
important diseases affecting dogs and cats in group living environments
taking an in depth population health approach the text presents
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information to aid in the fight against the most significant and costly
health issues in shelter care facilities

Infectious Diseases and Arthropods
2009-01-06

mathematical models are increasingly used to guide public health policy
decisions and explore questions in infectious disease control written
for readers without advanced mathematical skills this book provides an
introduction to this area

Infectious Disease Management in Animal Shelters
2011-11-16

global movement of people leads to the global movement of disease
international travel enables skin diseases to move around the world with
increasing ease skin diseases transmitted through casual contact with
people animal vectors and a foreign environment are particularly prone
to transport dermatologists need to recognize the signs and symptoms of
disease not native to their environment to enable proper diagnosis and
care imported skin diseases provides a clinical guide to the foreign
diseases increasingly seen in western clinics with a focus on accurate
diagnosis and effective therapy the book covers differences between
pigmented and non pigmented skin viral bacterial and fungal infections
parasitic infestations sexually transmitted diseases aquatic diseases
written by an international team of experts with practical tips
throughout imported skin diseases prepares you for the unusual skin
diseases you are increasingly likely to see in your clinic

An Introduction to Infectious Disease Modelling
2010-05-13

the public health impact of foodborne disease in both the developed and
developing world is high foodborne illness is a major cause of disease
and some infections can be fatal with the rise of globalisation trends
towards minimal processing and changes in food consumption patterns the
food industry food safety agencies and public health officials must
coordinate their activities to monitor the interactions between
foodborne pathogens and food consumers this important collection reviews
vital issues in the relationship between consumers and foodborne
bacteria viruses and parasites and surveys how interactions between
microorganisms and their human hosts influence foodborne disease part
one considers factors which increase the risk of exposure to foodborne
hazards exploring issues such as the demographics of our changing
population and trends in agricultural management part two examines human
host factors which influence foodborne disease it includes chapters on
non specific host defences immunity to foodborne pathogens and
heightened susceptibility to foodborne disease due to underlying illness
or pregnancy the final part of the book reviews the mechanisms used by
numerous pathogenic agents to invade evade colonise and reproduce in the
human host quantitative microbiological risk assessment qmra essential
for the protection of public health is also covered with its
distinguished editor and international team of contributors food
consumption and disease risk consumer pathogen interactions will be an
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essential reference for microbiologists r d and qa staff in the food
industry considers factors that increase the risk of exposure to
foodborne hazards examines the human factors that influence disease
distinguished editor and international team of contributors

Imported Skin Diseases
2012-11-09

review now in its fourth edition this best selling text offers
comprehensive coverage of all the major topics in introductory
epidemiology with extensive treatment of the heart of epidemiology from
study designs to descriptive epidemiology to quantitative measures this
reader friendly text is accessible and interesting to a wide range of
beginning students in all health related disciplines a unique focus is
given to real world applications of epidemiology and the development of
skills that students can apply in subsequent course work and in the
field the text is also accompanied by a complete package of instructor
and student resources available through a companion site jacket

Food Consumption and Disease Risk
2006-10-16

this book is a collection of papers reflecting the latest advances in
geographic research on health disease and well being it spans a wide
range of topics theoretical perspectives and methodologies including
anti racism post colonialism spatial statistics spatiotemporal modeling
political ecology and social network analysis health issues in various
regions of the world are addressed by interdisciplinary authors who
include scholars from epidemiology medicine public health demography and
community studies the book covers the major themes in this field such as
health inequalities environmental health spatial analysis and modeling
of disease health care provision access and utilization health and
wellbeing and global transnational health and health issues in the
global south there is also a specially commissioned book review in
addition to the chapters included in these six sections together these
chapters show cogently how geographic perspectives and methods can
contribute in significant ways to advancing our understanding of the
complex interactions between social and physical environments and health
behaviors and outcomes this book was published as a special issue of
annals of the association of american geographers

Epidemiology for Public Health Practice
2009

each disease section includes disease name description of the clinical
features of the disease infectious agent occurrence disease reservoir
mode of transmission incubation period period of communicability
susceptibility and resistance and methods of control

Geographies of Health, Disease and Well-being
2016-03-23

this publication is one of a series of practical field guides produced
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by the pan american health organization with best practice guidance for
immunisation programmes in the region this guide describes the
strategies that have made the elimination of neonatal tetanus in the
americas possible highlighting the progress made in surveillance to
identify and monitor high risk areas as well as immunisation activities
geared towards women of childbearing age who live in those areas
sections cover epidemiology clinical aspects case definitions and
investigations surveillance data analysis control in high risk areas
programme monitoring vaccine storage and supply

Control of Communicable Diseases Manual
2004

with a large proportion of emergency admissions due to occupational
health problems the effect this can have on your practice cannot be
ignored owing to the shortage of occupational physicians and limited
worker access to health care the diagnosis and treatment of occupational
diseases rely increasingly on the emergency physician apart from extra
paperwork owing to the extra legal and administrative regulations a lack
of knowledge of occupational medicine can risk a missed diagnosis this
burden of work means occupational disorders impact the whole of the
emergency department michael greenberg addresses your questions and
concerns about the management of these patients from triage to discharge
and beyond for all work place injuries or disorders whether office based
agricultural or industrial and their employment regulations occupational
emergency medicine is an essential reference for emergency physicians
and trainees featuring comprehensive information on legal issues
involving the physician and advice on managing occupational health
admissions

Neonatal Tetanus Elimination
2005

learn the foundations of climate science and human health global climate
change and human health examines the environmental crisis from a public
health and clinical health perspective giving students and clinicians
the information they need to prepare for the future of health care
edited by george luber associate director for climate change at the
centers for disease control and prevention and jay lemery associate
professor at the university of colorado school of medicine and section
chief of wilderness and environmental medicine in the department of
emergency medicine and including chapters written by luminaries in the
field this landmark book provides a comprehensive introduction to
climate change and health students will learn about climate changes
direct effect on health including extreme weather events altered and
degraded ecosystems and threats to human security and welfare
discussions on mitigation and adaptation strategies including disease
surveillance communications and greening health care as well as a primer
on the core concepts of climate change science are presented each
chapter has a specific section on the clinical correlations of the
impact of climate change on health informative illustrations depict
increasing aeroallergens shifting vector habitats emergent risks and
more visual teaching materials broken down by chapter including
powerpoint lecture slides are available for instructors this book shows
how human health will be and already has been affected and how health

http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/


answers to mcgraw hill physiology case studies (PDF)

heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw

care practitioners need to start preparing understand the science behind
climate change and climate variability learn how the availability of
food and clean water will affect public health consider the diseases
that will surge as vector populations swell discover mitigation
strategies targeted toward the health care community understanding how
climate change affects human rights and how international institutions
are responding increased temperatures bring algal blooms that threaten
clean water degraded air quality brings allergies asthma and respiratory
diseases ground pollutants lower the nutritional value of food crops it
s clear that climate change is very much a public health concern and
global climate change and human health helps those preparing to be on
the front lines of health care

Occupational Emergency Medicine
2011-01-04

this publication is one of a series of practical field guides produced
by the pan american health organization with best practice guidance for
immunisation programmes in the region this guide deals with the control
of yellow fever a disease which remains a major public health problem in
the americas it covers clinical and epidemiological aspects of the
disease prevention and control strategies epidemiological surveillance
case management and information systems

Morbidity and Mortality Weekly Report
2005

multiple venues encourage or permit the public to come in contact with
animals resulting in millions of human animal contacts each year these
settings include county or state fairs petting zoos animal swap meets
pet stores zoologic institutions circuses carnivals farm tours livestock
birthing exhibits educational exhibits at schools and wildlife photo
opportunities although multiple benefits of human animal contact exist
infectious diseases rabies exposures injuries and other human health
problems associated with these settings are of concern rabid or
potentially rabid animals in public settings can result in extensive
public health investigation and action infectious disease outbreaks
reported during the previous decade have been attributed to multiple
organisms including escherichia coli o157 h7 salmonella coxiella
burnetti mycobacterium tuberculosis and rigworm such incidents have
substantial medical public health legal and economic effects this report
provides standardized rcommendations for public health officials
veterinarians animal venue operators animal exhibitors visitors to
animal venues and exhibits and others concerned with disease control and
with minimizing risks associated with animals in public settings the
recommendations to wash hands is the single most important prevention
step for reducing the risk for disease transmission other critical
recommendations are that venues include transition areas between animal
areas and nonanimal areas where food is sold and that animals are
properly cared for and managed in public settings in addition this
report recommends educating venue operators staff exhibitors and
visitors regarding the risk for disease transmission where animal
contact is possible
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Global Climate Change and Human Health
2015-10-14

human animal medicine is an innovative reference exploring the
unprecedented convergence of human animal and environmental health
triggering global pandemics and requiring new clinical paradigms the one
health approach calls for greater communication and cooperation between
human health care providers public health professionals and
veterinarians to better address vital issues of emerging diseases and
environmental change this incredibly timely book provides for the first
time practical guidelines for one health collaborations in a wide range
of clinical human animal health issues including the h1n1 virus zoonotic
diseases the human animal bond animal allergy bites and stings and
animals as sentinels for toxic environmental health hazards unique for
each condition specific steps human health care providers veterinarians
and public health professionals must take to prevent and manage disease
unique comparative tables of disease signs diagnosis and treatment in
humans and animals for easy reference unique guidelines to detect and
improve environmental factors affecting the health of humans and animals
occupational health guidelines for preventive care of animal workers
including veterinary personnel farmers pet store employees and zoo
workers treatment of emerging disease issues including zoonoses h1n1
virus harmful algae blooms and animal related pesticides unique sample
protocols facilitate professional communication between veterinarians
human health clinicians and public health professionals legal and
ethical aspects of one health that human health providers and
veterinarians need to know

Preventing Occupational Disease and Injury
2005

now in its 18th edition litt s drug eruptions and reactions manual d e r
m is a guide to drug eruptions adverse reactions and clinically relevant
drug drug interactions associated with over 1 000 drugs as a compilation
of the continual updates from companion website drugeruptiondata com
this simple well organised book systematically catalogues adverse
reactions and contains detailed profiles for drugs listed and indexed in
alphabetical order internationally relied on for nearly two decades by
dermatologists and medical practitioners this edition has been condensed
from its predecessor to provide the most important information for quick
clinical reference categories of reference include trade names half life
interactions pregnancy additional lists of important reactions and the
drugs that cause them and a dossier of trade names synonyms and generic
names containing more than 35 000 adverse reactions drug eruptions and
cutaneous reaction patterns the book includes prescription and over the
counter drugs and well as biologics and supplements litt s d e r m also
notes the number of peer reviewed references for reaction listings and
highlights clinically important and potentially serious drug drug
interactions

Control of Yellow Fever
2005

these guidelines have been written for public health practitioners food
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and health inspectors district and national medical officers laboratory
personnel and others who may undertake or participate in the
investigation and control of foodborne disease outbreaks p 4 of cover

Compendium of Measures to Prevent Disease
Associated with Animals in Public Settings, 2005
2005

emergency medical services clinical practice and systems oversight is
the official textbook of the national association of ems physicianstm
naemsptm national ems medical directors course and practicumtm now
paired with a companion website featuring self assessment exercises
audio and video clips of ems best practices in action and more this
essential study aid guides students through the core knowledge they need
to successfully complete their training and begin their careers as ems
physicians emergency medical services clinical practice and systems
oversight consists of volume 1 clinical aspects of ems volume 2 medical
oversight of ems companion website featuring supportive self assessment
exercises audio and video clips

Human-Animal Medicine - E-Book
2009-12-16

many of the health problems in the developing world can be tackled or
prevented through public health measures such as essential health care
improved living conditions water sanitation nutrition immunization and
the adoption of healthy lifestyles public health is an action guide to
improving public community health with a particular focus on low middle
income countries it explains public health approaches to developing
effective health services and preventive programmes this second edition
contains real examples illustrations and case histories to bring an
important subject to life for the reader the book covers the essential
clinical services and preventive programmes including those for tb hiv
aids malaria diarrhoeal diseases and the integrated management of
childhood and adult illnesses practical methods are given for assessing
health needs and working with communities to develop health services and
the development of hospital health centre andcommunity health services
particularly mother neonatal and child health services are explained
additionally gender social and economic influences on communities health
are explored the clear language that is used throughout the book to
describe the key public health skills such as epidemiology managing
medicines communicable and non communicable disease control health
financing and implementing health services and programmes will be
accessible and highly valuable to doctors community nurses and other
health professionals whether in training or in practice as health
officers and mangers of health services and programmes

Litt's Drug Eruptions & Reactions Manual, 18th
Edition
2012-02-22

mass immunization is the blitzkrieg of vaccination practice it serves to
rapidly protect populations both because of the high coverage achieved
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and because of the herd immunity thereby induced however as in war mass
immunization campaigns must be conducted intelligently with careful
strategy and strong attention to logistics of supply and deployment if
conducted badly mass immunization may fail or even be counter productive
in this volume some of the most successful practitioners of mass im
nization tell us about its art and science david heymann and bruce
aylward of who begin the book with a theoretical and practical overview
of mass immunization michael lane who participated in the successful
effort to eradicate smallpox relates how this was done using mass
vaccination and other strategies application of mass immunization by the
us military is c ered by john grabenstein and remington nevin who have a
large experience in these matters karen noakes and david salisbury
recount the striking s cesses of mass immunization in the united kingdom
the global control of the clostridia that produce diphtheria toxin is
described by charles vitek hepa tis a is decreasing dramatically under
the impact of large scale vaccination as francis andré illustrates the
french experience with hepatitis b vac nation has been mixed and
françois denis and daniel levy bruhl explain the circumstances in uenza
vaccination is an annual example of large scale campaigns the complexity
of which is recounted by benjamin schwartz and pascale wortley

Foodborne Disease Outbreaks
2008

presents information from the field of epidemiology in a less technical
more accessible format covers major topics in epidemiology from risk
ratios to case control studies to mediating and moderating variables and
more relevant topics from related fields such as biostatistics and
health economics are also included

Emergency Medical Services
2015-01-21

this handbook provides an authoritative guide to investigation and
diagnosis it describes key symptoms and signs alongside appropriate
tests and highlights pitfalls in interpreting results it also describes
a clear rational method of investigation in order to aid quick and
efficient diagnosis and prevent over investigation of patients

Public Health
2010-01-14

veterinary infection prevention and control is a practical guide to
infection surveillance and control in the veterinary setting outlining
the steps for designing and implementing an infection control plan the
book offers information on both nosocomial infections and zoonotic
diseases to aid the veterinary team in ensuring that veterinary
practices and hospitals are safe for both the animal patients and their
human caregivers veterinary infection prevention and control provides
guidelines to creating standard operating procedures for effective and
efficient infection control in any veterinary practice with background
information on pathogens bacteria and disease transmission the book
focuses on specific infection prevention strategies including
disinfection sterilization and isolation a companion website provides
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review questions and the figures from the book in powerpoint veterinary
infection prevention and control gives practicing veterinarians
technicians and practice managers in both small and large animal
facilities the tools they need to successfully develop an infection
control program

Public Health Reports
2009

examines the most recent infectious diseases how scientists are
developing cures and how to protect yourself

Mass Vaccination: Global Aspects - Progress and
Obstacles
2006-09-21

now in its fourth edition with a new editorial team this comprehensive
text addresses all medical and public health issues involved in the care
of crews passengers and support personnel of aircraft and space vehicles
coverage includes human physiology under flight conditions clinical
medicine in the aerospace environment and the impact of the aviation
industry on global public health this edition features new chapters on
radiation toxicology and microbiology dental considerations in aerospace
medicine women s health issues commercial human space flight space
exploration and unique aircraft including parachuting other highlights
include significant new information on respiratory diseases
cardiovascular medicine infectious disease transmission and human
response to acceleration

Encyclopedia of Epidemiology
2008

Oxford Handbook of Clinical and Laboratory
Investigation
2018

Veterinary Infection Prevention and Control
2011-11-15

Invisible Invaders
2006-01-01

Fundamentals of Aerospace Medicine
2008
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